Thank you for Registering for the 2024 SPRED Reflection Weekend.
We will be sending an email with more details about the weekend, directions etc. on January 5th, 2024.
Below are two options for payment.  
For Electronic Payment Transactions, use this link:  
 SPRED (givecentral.org)
You can sign in as a guest or with your account. 
•	Choose one-time payment of $190.00 to be paid prior to January 5th, 2023.
	Add to My Gift Basket, then checkout as guest or with your account.   
	An email receipt will be sent to you. Please forward your receipt of the 	electronic transaction to Julie Hess at jhess@archchicago.org so she will 	know that you have paid through this option.   
	Questions on Give Central:  Contact maryward@archchicago.org
•	Mail a check by Jan 5th, 2024 made out to:
	Julie Hess
	Queen of Apostles SPRED 
	4412 N. Western, 
	Chicago, IL 60625
Any questions, call Julie Hess, Reflection Weekend Coordinator at 773-539-7510 – jhess@archchicago.org
or Mary Ward, SPRED Admin. Asst. at 312-842-1039 – maryward@archchicago.org.
